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ATTENTION SOUTHEAST TRAIN STATION SHUTTLE
RIDERS

New Fairfield - Southeast • 03/14/23
ATTENTION SOUTHEAST TRAIN STATION
SHUTTLE RIDERS

Tuesday March 14 - Due to road conditions, shuttle service will be
modified this evening.
Buses will run one direction only from Southeast Station to park & ride
lots in New Fairfield as train passengers arrive for return trips.
There will be no outbound trips to the station.
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